
Engineering Statement 
Modification of Construction Permit 

K19CX Yuma, AZ 
Channel 19 

 
The purpose of this application is to modify the outstanding construction permit (CP) of 
K19CX (File # 0000112410). Due to leasing issues with the site specified in the CP, it 
has become necessary to move to a different tower.  The site proposed in this 
application is 0.415 km North-Northwest (345.46 degrees) from that authorized by the 
CP.  In addition, the height of the radiation center above means sea level (RCAMSL) 
will increase from 495.3 meters to 536.6 meters, in order to clear terrain obstructions at 
the new location. No changes in power or antenna pattern are proposed. 
 
An analysis of the facility proposed in this application was performed using the FCC’s 
TVStudy software with the default settings.  The study results (copy attached to 
application) indicates there will be no new interference caused above the de minimis 
limit. 
 


